






4 
 

Specialists' exhibition positively received  

Following the series of lectures, the more than 800 conference participants had the option of 
meeting each other in the virtual Passive House Café. Increasing numbers of participants took 
this opportunity during the conference to meet old acquaintances again or to make new contacts. 
The virtual version of the specialists' exhibition was also a new feature: here, over 40 exhibitors 
presented their components for energy efficient construction and retrofits. The exhibition was 
rated exceptionally well. Additionally, the Passive House Institute offered guided tours through 
the exhibition in various languages. 

Next year in Wuppertal 

As is customary, at the conclusion, the 
Passive House Institute announced the 
venue for next year's conference. In 
cooperation with the EnergieAgentur.NRW 
the Passive House Institute is inviting 
everyone to Wuppertal in 2021. The  
25th International Passive House Confe-

rence will take place under the auspices of Professor Dr Andreas Pinkwart, the State Minister for 
Economic Affairs and Energy of North Rhine-Westphalia. The Passive House Award 2021 will 
also be presented at this conference; contributions for this can be submitted until 1 June 2021. 
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